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Auburn Sewer District 

Policy on Sewer Rebates 

Effective October 1, 2024, the Auburn Sewer District will no longer have an automatic sewer rebate 

program. 

The District will provide a one time, annually occurring, sewer rebate for filling of swimming pools or 

similar vessel, customers must contact the District office and report the exact dimensions of the 

vessel/container.  District staff will calculate the volume and deduct the usage from the customer’s sewer 

bill. 

The District will issue rebates on a case-by-case basis for leaks and or plumbing failures that result in 

water not being discharged to the sanitary sewer systems.  These rebates must be verified by a District 

employee.  Verification includes confirmation of a leak and water lost was not discharged to the sewer 

system.  District staff will calculate the volume of water lost and deduct the usage from the customers 

sewer bill. 

If customers are interested in installing an additional, separate meter for irrigation purposes, they may 

do so at their expense.  The District will provide an estimate for a sewer only meter that must be read in 

addition to the regular water meter.  Any Irrigation consumption will not be billed to sewer.  The 

installation of the sewer only meter must be installed according to the below diagram. 

 


